The Summit Church

December 22, 2016

Joe Frogge

City of Lee’s Summit

220 SE Green Street
Lee’s Summit, MO 64063

Dear Mr. Frogge:

Thank you so much for your incredible service and attention to detail on our construction project. We
want the building to stand for generations to come and your diligence and wisdom will ensure its
longevity and integrity. We appreciate that deeply!

| also wanted to let you know of a conversation | had with Assistant Chief Jim Eden of the Lee’s Summit
Fire Department in October regarding the stove installation at the West Campus. When we realized that
we were going to need the stove for our preschool programs, we contacted the Assistant Chief
immediately to find out what exhaust systems would need to be in place. He assured us that since we
would only be warming foods and not doing any haze-producing cooking, we would only need a
residential grade vent in the room. After conversations with our contractor and architect, we were able
to find a solution that would meet the expectations of the Fire Department as well as the needs of our
programs.

If you have any additional concerns or questions, please let me know and we can set up a time to talk
and perhaps include Assistant Chief Eden as well. We are anxious to meet or exceed all City

requirements.

Again, thank you so much for your work on our project. It is a labor of love for us and your involvement
helps to make the dream a reality. We feel blessed to be a part of such a great team.

obin DaWson
Administrator
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